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carolyn s. DonoVan 
236 State Street 
Portl.md, ME 04101 

Dear Ms. Donovan: 

D~I>ARTMENT OF PLANNING & URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

INSPECTION SERVICES DIVISION 

September 6, 1989 

( PA.RI<SIDE l 
DU: 3 

RE: 236 State Street 
47-B-25 

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Plar.ning and 
Urban Development has Iecently completed an overall inspection of 
the above referred property. 

Congratulations are extended to you for the general condition of 
your prop~rty which was found to meet the rtandards established by 
the City's Housing Code. 

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your prop­
erty and neighborhood. 

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you. 
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Code Enforc 
Kathy Taylo 
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Sincerely yours, 
Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director 
Planning & Urban Development 

By f s~~d~1b~sJ, 
Chief of Inspection Serv1ces - ~ 
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